
 

 

Communique 3 of 2024  

22nd January 2024  

 

New Password Reset Process 

Dear Lyceum Student, 

 

We hope this message finds you well. In our ongoing efforts to enhance security and student 

experience, we are implementing a new process for resetting your student portal password. 

How does it work? 

All you need to do, is send an email with your request to reset your password to 

studentpassword@lyceum.co.za 

Kindly insert the following information in order for our IT department to assist you accordingly. 

• Your Full Name  

• Your Surname 

• Your Student Number 

• Your Cell phone Number 

We will keep you informed about this change through various channels, including email 

announcements and updates on our student portal. Regularly check your portal for the latest 

information. 

 
Best regards,  
 
The Lyceum Team  
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